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2 September – Friday 

Father’s Day Stall 

 

8 September – Thursday  

P&C Meeting 2:30 pm  

 

14 September – Wednesday 

Excursion to Tweed M’bah 

Art Gallery.  

 

16 September – Friday 

Ball Games at Burringbar  

 

 

 

1 September 2022 

IMPORTANT DATES 

VISION STATEMENT 

Our students are happy, 

literate lifelong learners.  

We empower them with 

the knowledge, skills and 

confidence enabling 

them to make a positive 

contribution to society. 

Chillingham Public School 

is a great school.  Join us. 

 

BOOK WEEK PARADE 
 

What a great day we had yesterday – the rain did not dampen 

the enthusiasm of the students and parents.  Thank you everyone 

for helping your child/ren look fantastic.  
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From the Principal’s desk 
Spring has sprung!  

  

On Tuesday, Marlee, Pippa, Andre and I attended the official opening 

of the new playground in Chillingham.  It is a fantastic asset to the 

Chillingham community and will be well used! 

 

What a fantastic day we had yesterday.  The students’ costumes were amazing, and it was 

lovely to see so many people come along to support our students and the school.  Thank 

you everyone, it really does feel as though we are getting back to pre-covid days       

 

Remember the Father’s Day stall tomorrow, Friday 2 September.  All presents are $5 and at 

this stage it’s one per person.  Thank you to all those who sent in their donations.  It’s NOT too 

late if you want to send items in but it does have to be in the morning!   

 

I’m sure you’ve all been told – the students have started their ball games practice      . We’re 

a little rusty at the moment but I am sure by next week they’ll be masters!  The Ball Games 

are being held at Burringbar Public School this year.  Students will need to be taken to 

Burringbar as the buses cannot get there on time. If you’re unable to take your child/ren 

please let us know here at school so we can try to help you find someone who can.  

 

The School Home Liaison officer came to school Monday.  I need to repeat this again – sorry.    

• All absences must be accounted for within two days of the absence.  Parents MUST 

contact the school to notify them that their child/ren are absent.    

• Students late to school must be justified. Sleeping in, flat tyre, child won’t get dressed 

etc are all deemed unjustified reasons for late arrivals.  This is the same for early 

departures – afternoon sport and parent appointments are deemed unjustified for 

early collections 

• Families are no longer able to take holidays with their children outside of the school 

holiday period without permission being granted from The Department of Education.  

 

 

Happy Father’s Day to all our wonderful dads, fathers and father figures – I hope that you 

have a wonderful day on Sunday and enjoy your gifts.   

 

   

Vicki Roach  

Principal  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No birthdays in the school this week   
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P&C Association: 
Don’t forget  - Next meeting is Thursday September 8 at 2.30pm.  

 

Thank you to all those who sent items in for the Father’s Day stall. 

Canteen: 

Congratulation Elorah on your free lunch 

 

We are in the midst of doing next term’s canteen roster.  Unfortunately, many 

of our regular volunteers have more and more work commitments and it’s 

making it hard for us to be able to organise canteen each week.  We really 

don’t want to close the canteen again next term so if you are able to help, 

please let us know.  

 

Just another reminder – the canteen doesn’t run a credit system – please pay 

for your child’s recess and lunch on the day or send a note.   Thank you! 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER 

 

Term 3 Volunteer Cake 

Friday 2 September Kelly & Lauren Kelly & Lauren 

Friday 9 September Megan Megan & Erika 

 

 

“On a Board” 

  

Merit Award recipients 
Elliana, Nellie, Luke and Pippa 

  

Beeeees Knees recipients   
Brett, Henry and Oliver S.  

 

Congratulation Elorah you receive a free lunch at the canteen on Friday  
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               Dress Up Fun !! 
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WAT’S IN OUR AREA! 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN OUR AREA! 
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ADVERTISING 


